
 

 

Friday 10th January 2025 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

A warm welcome back to school! 

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and are ready for the new term 

ahead. We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a very happy 

new year! 
 

We have returned this week 

remembering Epiphany and 

the importance of Jesus in 

all of our lives.  

The theme of ‘Wisdom’ is our 

focus this half term both in 

whole school worship and 

class reflection areas 

 

 

 
 

 

 

School attendance  

The DfE states that pupils need to attend school regularly to benefit 

from their education.  Good attendance is very important so that 

children are given as much opportunity as possible to develop 

academically and socially.  When children are absent from school, 

they often find it difficult to catch up on the work they have missed 

and can feel unsettled by this.  

I want to make you aware that we monitor attendance regularly and 

we will contact you directly if we feel attendance falls below the 

acceptable level. Look out for your child’s attendance report for the 

Autumn term, coming home next week.  

I do urge you to reconsider your plans and take a holiday during the school holiday pattern, 

meaning that your child's education will not be interrupted.  

 

Big Garden Bird Watch  

Please encourage your child to choose an hour 

between 24th and 26th January to count the birds 

they can see.  

You can register online and there is a record sheet, 

which you can download from the link below 

website. Please share with school what you spot! 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-

garden-birdwatch 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch
https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch


 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

  

Events 

Thurs 9th  & Fri 10th January  Balance bikes  

Wed 15th January  Year 6 MEETING re London trip  at 3.30pm  

Fri 7th February  Fairtrade Conference 

3- 7th February  Children’s mental health week. KNOW YOURSELF GROW 

YOURSELF 

Mon 10th February  Runshaw College performing arts students visiting school  

Tues 11th February  Safer internet day – TOO GOOD TO BE TRUE  

Tues 11the February  United Utilities visiting ‘Stop the block’ 

Friday 14th February  School closes end of Half term  

Mon 24th February  School reopens  

Tues 25th February  Meeting for Year 6 parents re  Hothersall residential and 

KS 2 SATs  

Thurs 27th February  Visit to Parliament for Speaker’s day with year 6 

8-17th March  British Science Week – ‘CHANGE AND ADAPT’ 

Mon 10th March  Coram Life Education visit Y3,4,5,6  

Thurs 20th March  Class assembly 9am – SYCAMORE  

Wed 26th March  Parents Evening  

Thurs 27th March  Easter Service in Church 9am  

Thurs 3rd and Fri 4th April  Residential for year 3 &4 to Anderton Centre  

Friday 4th April  End of Spring term- school closes at 2pm 

 

 

 

PTFA Events … 

 

Thursday 13th February  School disco 5.30- 7pm  


